
1 

 

 

 

KITSAP COUNTY 
Request for Proposal 2022-142 

Purchasing Department 
619 Division St., 4th Floor 
Port Orchard, WA 98366 

 
Addendum No. 1 

Phone: 360.337.4788 
Email: 

purchasing@co.kitsap.wa.us 
  

 
TO:  All Respondents 
 
FROM:  Glen McNeill 
 
CLOSING DATE: November 9, 2022, at 3:00PM (Unhanged) 
                                          
 
REF NO.:          2022-142 Stormwater System Replacement 
                                                            
  
 
DATE:  November 3, 2022 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this addendum is to notify vendors that there is an updated plan set that will replace 
the original that was sent out. 
 

Amended Plan 
Set_11032022.pdf  
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